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May 21st, 2025 
 

OPG Pension Contribution Announcement 
 
OPG RWC members recently received a notification from OPG indicating that they were 
changing (reducing) their Pension Contributions to the pension plan.  
 
The PWU has not agreed to this change, and they have filed a grievance with respect to OPG’s 
unilateral action. As always, the PWU will work to ensure the security of members’ pension benefits 
now and into the future.  
 
We will keep you informed of any updates regarding this matter.  
  
  
 
Rick Prudil 
President 
Retired Workers’ Chapter 
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